
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class had lots of fun!  We have been 

playing with dolls in our roleplay house and dressing up every 

day too. We have been learning our colours, painting and col-

our mixing and making beautiful rainbows.  

Lots of us have made visits to big Butterflies class ready for 

moving up in January. We have made lots of Christ-

mas crafts too and enjoyed singing and dancing!  

What’s coming up at 

Westminster? 

Christmas songs  

performance and 

learning journeys 

time on Tuesday 

17th December at 

10.45 or 2.45pm  

 

Christmas party for 

children on  

December 19th   

during usual hours 

(children only not for 

Parents) 

 

School closes  for 

Christmas break on 

Friday 20th   

 December and     

reopens on  

Monday 6th January.  

 

Merry Christmas! 

Butterflies learning  

The children in Butterflies have been so busy!  

We’ve been learning about sizes, comparing objects and sort-

ing them. We have been painting,  mark making and telling 

lots of stories and rhymes.  

We’ve really enjoyed decorating our huge Christmas tree,  

playing and dressing up at Santa's  sleigh and    

making cards and baubles. We have been learning 

how to play party games such as musical statues and  

musical chairs too.  

 

December  

Superstars!  

• Rachel - beautiful singing 

• Larry - using the bathroom 

by himself 

• Amelia  - a lovely friend to 

everyone  

• Emilia  - brilliant listening at 

group time  

• Thomas  - expert builder with 

lego! 

 

We are proud of you all!  

 

December  2024 

Mrs Clark had a beautiful baby boy, George,  

on December 11th.        

Congratulations to the Clark family!   

A message from the Governors  

Governors have enjoyed observing a range of activities 

this term; you may have met them at our Stay and Play 

sessions. Our big project this term has been the improve-

ment of our outdoor area.  Governors found that  staff and 

children “love the new layout” of the refurbished play-

ground and praised the Kixx football sessions, noting that 

it is “impressive and inclusive”, with children “responding 

so positively to the Coach”.     


